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      Work of the week from Year Two 

       
       Excellent work from Jozef Belica in Year Two. 

Attendance Matters! 
This week’s attendance 

  
Number of 

Lates 
Rec:   92.96% 5 

Y1:    95.02% 2 

Y2:    94.44% 1 

Y3:    95.79% 2 

Y4:    97.94% 4 

Y5:    93.33% 9 

Y6     94.81% 4 

 Stars of the Week  
Rec:   Gurjot Singh    Catie Tran 

Y1:   Taskin Khan    Michalina Gorecka 

Y2:  Sandra Dobrzanski  Noah Penman-White 

Y3:  Chenteyana Smith         Bo Han Li 

Y4:  Ethan Hammond   Kelsi Taggart 

Y5:  Niko Mucha    Ngoc Nguyen 

Y6:   Jessica Johnson   Gerrard Kelly 

                  Fact of the Week 
Rec There are four weeks in Advent.
Year 1 We can compare two weights using a bucket balance.
Year 2 We’ve been learning to use tally marks:

= 5 tally marks,  = 10 tally marks 
Year 3 I can use division to find fractions of numbers.
Year 4 There are 90 minutes in 1 and a half hours.
Year 5 We can record data on a line graph.

Year 6 To find the area of a triangle L x H ÷ 2
 
 

PUNCTUALITY – 27 
Get up extra early so you can be on time 

every single day of the week! 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS – Year 4
 
 

Remember to bring your gloves and scarves 
(named, of course!) 

so you’ll keep warm on the playground.

 
 

Live, Love and Learn with Jesus 
    

THE SEASON OF ADVENT 
 

During the second week of Advent, we think 
about PEACE. We light two purple candles to 

help us think about HOPE and PEACE 
during this special time of preparation for 

welcoming Jesus. 
 

 
The world is full of fighting and wars. 
We even find it difficult sometimes 

to get on with our friends and family. 
We need you, Jesus. 

Come show us how to live in peace. 
Come, Lord Jesus, come! 

ATTENDANCE – 95% 
This high percentage is good. 

Keep up the good work! 
     
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Class Information 
 

Rec:        Please send in your child’s party money (£2.00) as soon as possible. Christmas Nativities are  
 on Wednesday 13 December & Thursday 14 December at 09:30 in the hall. 

Year 1:    Please remember to send in Christmas party money: £2.00. Thank you! 
Year 2:   Don’t forget your £2.00 for our Christmas party. Thank you! 
Year 3:  Remember to record your homework and reading in your diary every day. 
Year 4:  Please ensure homework diaries have reading and homework recorded each day. 
Year 5:  Please learn your lines and songs for our Christmas Carol Service.  
Year 6:   Read! Read! Read! Every night at least 10-15 minutes, please. 

SAFEGUARDING 

 
Have you checked your Christmas tree lights 

and other decorations before switch-on? 
Check and be safe! 

      FRED AT CHRISTMAS!       
 

How many “Christmas” words can you spell using Fred’s sounds to help you? 
Make a list and hand it in to Mrs Tran or Miss McGrath by 15 December to win a 
special prize!!! 

THE WEDNESDAY WORD 

Special word of the week is: “PREPARE” 
 

“Stay awake, be ready, 
You do not know the hour when the Lord is coming.” 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

t Have you remembered to order your Christmas Lunch if you normally have sandwiches but would like a Christmas 
lunch next Friday (Tuesday 19 December for Nursery 1)? Call at the school office tonight with £2.25 in a 
named envelope if you still need to book. 

t KS1 children (Reception/Y1/Y2) do not have to pay but we MUST have all extra names in writing so that the cook 
can order enough food – see Mrs Figgins or Mrs Corbett to make sure. 

t Wear a Christmas outfit or your own choice of non-uniform on the day of the lunch and bring 50p for our minibus 
fund! 

t If you normally have sandwiches but would like to order a party box lunch for Thursday 21 December, please 
make sure you have ordered and paid as above. 

t Reception Intake 2018:  If you have a child born between 01 September 2013 and 31 August 2014, you must apply 
online for your child’s Reception Class place for September 2018 by 15 January 2018. For further 
information and to apply online please visit  www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions. Alternatively, contact a 
member of the Children’s Information and Advice Service on 0121 303 1888. 

t              COMING SOON!      
Foundation Stage Nativity 13 and 14 December 09:30 

Key Stage Two Carol Service 13 and 14 December 14:00 
Key Stage One Nativity 18 December 14:00 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 13:30 FOR THE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY ON FRIDAY 22 DECEMBER. 
We re-open on Monday 08 January 2018. 

                
Our Christmas raffle is still going well but we do have a 
few more tickets – 10p each, 50p per strip or £2.50 for 
the booklet. There are lots of wonderful prizes for 
everyone. Please make sure you return your sold tickets 
with the money and your name on each individual ticket. 
The raffle will be drawn soon: Wed. 20 December. 

Shared Lunch 

 
 

 

Congratulations to: Kaya, Alexander, Nicole, Nikodem J, 
Sandra L, Emmanuel, Kelsi, Ethan, Cara H, Peter M, Dylan 
and Bryan H.  Children are selected for showing acts of 
kindness, hard work, enthusiasm and sensible behaviour this 
week.


